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We partner with all 17 
schools in the Tigard-

Tualatin School District 
to provide funding for 

educational 
opportunities not 

covered by the state 
budget

WHAT IS 
THE 

FOUNDATION?



Our 
Programs

School Grants

Art in the Burbs Grants

Post-Secondary Scholarships

Innovative Teaching Grants

IB Travel Grants

Packed with Pride
Food Pantry



Where does our 
funding come 

from?

Private donations
Annual Fund Drive

Gala
Tee Up Fore Schools 

Golf Tournament
Community programs

Company matches
Grants



Between 2006 and 
2024, we have 

granted...

Our Impact

$602,250
to the five Tualatin schools!

(an average of $8,300 per 

year)



Bridgeport ES

• Artist in residence 

(with AITB funds)

• iPads

• Math support

• After school 

clubs (since 

2013)



Byrom ES

• Social skills 

support

• Computer lab 

teacher

• Literacy support

• iPads

• Differentiated 

math support



Tualatin ES

• Literacy support

• STEAM extension

• Differentiated 

math support

• iPads

• AmeriCorps 

volunteer

• Schoolwide 

behavioral support



Hazelbrook MS

• After school STEM 

teacher

• Homework support

• Engineering 

Academy/Maker 

Space

• Bilingual IA for ELL 

students

• Writing support

• TAG field trips

• iPads

• Math support

• LEGO robotics kits

• After school computer lab

• Affinity group advisors



Tualatin HS

• After school academic 

support

• Homework club

• Math skills support

• Affinity groups

• Activity busses

• Mentor/Coaching program  

• Novels for classrooms and 

library

• School-to-Career 

coordinator

• Support to reintegrate 

students post-pandemic

• At Risk senior wraparound 

services



Thank you for 

your support! 


